
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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Stars of the 

Week 
(Since the last 

newsletter) 
 
Robins 
Chloe and 
Annabelle 
 

Swans 
Isabelle and Archie 
 

Owls 
Jack and Ewan 
 

Penguins 
Tom and Grace 
 

Lunchtimes 
Harvey and Tate 
 

Headteacher 
All of Penguins Year 
6 pupils 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Parent Link Governor: 
Mr Tim Evers 
Email: 
tevers@nbacademy.org.uk 

 

 

No Peanuts Please 

We have several children in school with nut allergies so can we ask that 

parents avoid sending any food to school that could contain peanuts in 

case of cross contamination. Thank you for your help, and sorry for 

inconvenience. 

Transition 
This time of year we are starting to think about children moving on to a 

new class or a new school. On Thursday this week children will be 

spending the morning with their new classmates and next year’s teacher. 

If you or your child has any concerns about transition then do please 

come and talk to us and we will see what we can do to help. 

PTA Thanks 
The PTA would like to send a big thank you to all the parents/guardians 

/teachers who supported the cake stall we had before half term. We had 

a fantastic range of cakes that helped us raise £86.60. 

 

Can we also thank all the parents who supported our none-uniform day by 

bringing in a tombola prize. The prizes will be used in our Summer Fayre 

on the 4th July. 

Fathers’ Day Lunch 
It was great to see so many Dads taking time out of their busy days to 

support us and come and eat lunch with the children. I know the children 

love to see you and share some of their school experience with you. I’ve 

never seen so many clean plates! 

Forest School Fun Run 
Probably the hottest day of the year to run round the field dressed as a 

tree but we managed with plenty of drinks and shade breaks. The money 

raised is not finalised yet but there is over £500 towards our forest 

school resources already in. As ever you have supported the school 

brilliantly. 

Parent Helpers 
Following our call to parents to come in and help we have now got several 

parents who have become regulars. Harry’s dad is king of the laminator, 

Roman’s mum has heard lots of readers, Tom and Ella’s mum is a veteran 

helper and Deleena’s mum presented a fabulous lesson on Hinduism. 

Thank you to all of you who help in so many ways, however small it might 

seem. It helps to create the family feel of our fabulous school. 


